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Paving Project Information 
Fixing Eugene’s Streets 

Roosevelt Blvd Pavement Preservation Project 
Paving of Roosevelt Blvd from Terry Street to Danebo Avenue  

Project Overview 
• The street is beginning to show age and loading-related deterioration.  In order to prevent further 

deterioration and avoid more costly repairs, this street is planned to be rehabilitated by removing and 
replacing the top layers of asphalt pavement. 

• In addition to reconstructing sidewalk access ramps at most locations, construction of sidewalk as 
needed to fill in gaps along the north side of the street is also planned. 

• Several vegetated planters will be constructed in order to provide stormwater treatment for street runoff 
before entering the Roosevelt Channel. 

Construction Schedule 
• The City has awarded the project to Wildish Construction. 
• The contractor intends to begin work the week of May 26.  The project is scheduled to be complete in 

late July 2014. 

Traffic Impacts 
• Due to restrictions at the intersection of Roosevelt and Terry Street, drivers should expect full street 

closures during some of the work.   
• Alternate access for residents will be provided, but drivers should expect detours and delays during the 

work. 

Project Funding 
• The major funding source is the Street Repair Bond passed by voters in 2012. 
• Stormwater Utility Funds are funding the stormwater treatment facilities. 

For More Information 
• Jenifer Willer, Project Manager, phone 541-501-0376, jenifer.m.willer@ci.eugene.or.us.  
• Online road reports (during construction) at www.eugene-or.gov/traffic. 
• On Twitter (during construction) at www.Twitter.com/EugenePW. 
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